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When a little boy see a long list of chores on the refrigerator, he
utilize his creative energy with a green crayon to transform time
spent with his dad into a celebration of fun.

The Big Book of Conflict Resolution Games: Quick, Effective
Activities to Improve Communication, Trust and Collaboration
It is the astonishment of Louise Glück's poetry that it resists
collection. With each successive book her drive to leave behind what
came before has grown more fierce, the force of her gaze fixed on what
has yet to be imagined. She invented a form to accommodate this need,
the book-length sequence of poems, like a landscape seen from above, a
novel with lacunae opening onto the unspeakable. The reiterated yet
endlessly transfigured elements in this landscape—Persephone, a copper
beech, a mother and father and sister, a garden, a husband and son, a
horse, a dog, a field on fire, a mountain—persistently emerge and
reappear with the dark energy of the inevitable, shot through with the
bright aspect of things new-made. From the outset ("Come here / Come
here, little one"), Gluck's voice has addressed us with deceptive
simplicity, the poems in lines so clear we "do not see the intervening
fathoms." From within the earth's bitter disgrace, coldness and
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barrenness my friend the moon rises: she is beautiful tonight, but
when is she not beautiful? To read these books together is to
understand the governing paradox of a life lived in the body and of
the work wrested from it, the one fated to die and the other to
endure.

Angela's Ashes
When Lacy researches her family tree she uncovers a terrible secret.
She tries to get help but someone, or some thing, is trying to stop
her. Can Lacy race against time to solve all the deadly clues of the
Silver Cross before it is too late?

PISA Take the Test Sample Questions from OECD's PISA
Assessments
“A free-wheeling vehicle . . . an unforgettable ride!”—The New York
Times Cat’s Cradle is Kurt Vonnegut’s satirical commentary on modern
man and his madness. An apocalyptic tale of this planet’s ultimate
fate, it features a midget as the protagonist, a complete, original
theology created by a calypso singer, and a vision of the future that
Page 3/28

Access Free Lay Down Daddy Games 25 Easy To Do Activities With The
Kids When You Just Dont Feel Like Getting Up
is at once blackly fatalistic and hilariously funny. A book that left
an indelible mark on an entire generation of readers, Cat’s Cradle is
one of the twentieth century’s most important works—and Vonnegut at
his very best. “[Vonnegut is] an unimitative and inimitable social
satirist.”—Harper’s Magazine “Our finest black-humorist . . . We laugh
in self-defense.”—Atlantic Monthly

A Lie About My Father
In Mark Twain's classic tale of friendship and adventure, Huckleberry
Finn escapes his evil, drunken father, befriends a runaway slave named
Jim, and sails the Mississippi River! As Huck and Jim sail to freedom,
they encounter con men and thieves and get in plenty of trouble along
the way. Follow Huck's coming-of-age journey in the Calico Illustrated
Classics adaptation of Twain's The Adventures of Huckleberry Finn.
Calico Chapter Books is an imprint of Magic Wagon, a division of ABDO
Group. Grades 3-8.

How Much of These Hills is Gold
Make workplace conflict resolution a game that EVERYBODY wins! Recent
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studies show that typical managers devote more than a quarter of their
time to resolving coworker disputes. The Big Book of ConflictResolution Games offers a wealth of activities and exercises for
groups of any size that let you manage your business (instead of
managing personalities). Part of the acclaimed, bestselling Big Books
series, this guide offers step-by-step directions and customizable
tools that empower you to heal rifts arising from ineffective
communication, cultural/personality clashes, and other specific
problem areas—before they affect your organization's bottom line. Let
The Big Book of Conflict-Resolution Games help you to: Build trust
Foster morale Improve processes Overcome diversity issues And more
Dozens of physical and verbal activities help create a safe
environment for teams to explore several common forms of conflict—and
their resolution. Inexpensive, easy-to-implement, and proved effective
at Fortune 500 corporations and mom-and-pop businesses alike, the
exercises in The Big Book of Conflict-Resolution Games delivers
everything you need to make your workplace more efficient, effective,
and engaged.

The Silver Cross
The 10th-anniversary edition of the No. 1 international bestseller and
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modern classic beloved by millions of readers HERE IS A SMALL FACT YOU ARE GOING TO DIE 1939. Nazi Germany. The country is holding its
breath. Death has never been busier. Liesel, a nine-year-old girl, is
living with a foster family on Himmel Street. Her parents have been
taken away to a concentration camp. Liesel steals books. This is her
story and the story of the inhabitants of her street when the bombs
begin to fall. SOME IMPORTANT INFORMATION - THIS NOVEL IS NARRATED BY
DEATH The 10th-anniversary edition features pages of bonus content,
including marked-up manuscript pages, original sketches, and pages
from the author's writing notebook.

The Glass Castle
The story tells of a boy who describes all the amazing things he
experiences with having a bearded dad.--Amazon.com

My Dad Has a Beard
The post-apocalyptic modern classic with an introduction by novelist
John Banville. In a burned-out America, a father and his young son
walk under a darkened sky, heading slowly for the coast. They have no
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idea what, if anything, awaits them there. The landscape is destroyed,
nothing moves save the ash on the wind and cruel, lawless men stalk
the roadside, lying in wait. Attempting to survive in this brave new
world, the young boy and his protector have nothing but a pistol to
defend themselves. They must keep walking. Winner of the Pulitzer
Prize for Fiction, The Road is an incandescent novel, the story of a
remarkable and profoundly moving journey. In this unflinching study of
the best and worst of humankind, Cormac McCarthy boldly divines a
future without hope, but one in which, miraculously, this young family
finds tenderness. An exemplar of post-apocalyptic writing, The Road is
a true modern classic, a masterful, moving and increasingly prescient
novel.

Poems 1962-2012
"What does everyone in the modern world need to know? [The author's]
answer to this most difficult of questions uniquely combines the hardwon truths of ancient tradition with the stunning revelations of
cutting-edge scientific research. [The author discusses] discussing
discipline, freedom, adventure and responsibility, distilling the
world's wisdom into 12 practical and profound rules for life"-Page 7/28
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Night
Living in a "perfect" world without social ills, a boy approaches the
time when he will receive a life assignment from the Elders, but his
selection leads him to a mysterious man known as the Giver, who
reveals the dark secrets behind the utopian facade.

TheDadLab: 40 Quick, Fun and Easy Activities to do at Home
A novel about war, religion, greed and untold secrets from the postCold War period. A thriller, a mystery, a meditation on morality and
more, from a Pulitzer Prize-winning war correspondent. Dark secrets of
how media skew the view of the world.

Holes
The true story of an ordinary boy's most extraordinary journey
following a car accident that left him paralyzed offers new insights
on miracles, life beyond this world and the power of a father's love.

The Lying Game
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More inept, more clueless and more exhausted than ever, the man behind
the blogging phenomenon Man vs Baby is back with the latest instalment
in his (and his son Charlie's) journey through the chaos and comedy of
parenting In the follow-up to the critically acclaimed Sunday Times
bestseller Dummy comes Man vs Toddler - the story of what happens when
your little one is transformed from an innocent bundle of joy into a
creature that walks, talks and craps in a plastic bucket in the middle
of your living room. Man vs Toddler exposes the lie that, that when it
comes to parenting 'it gets easier'. But it is just as foul-mouthed
and heart-warming as Matt's first book, and will have you laughing and
crying with recognition as he shares his observations and advice on
everything from tantrums to the horrors of soft-play.

Go Set a Watchman
**Mature Content Warning** Recommended for ages 17+ due to language
and sexual content. Cassie Taylor has issues Much like any other young
woman who turns to a life filled with escorts, hookers, drug-dealers,
and gangsters. Enter Leonardo Solomon The hottest guy Cassie has ever
seen. The only problem is he's a scary, intimidating, drug-lord who
surrounds himself with whores, and personal minions. Leo is a man who
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does what he wants, and gets what he wants, and Cassie soon finds
herself desperate for his affection. However, at the same time, his
powerful prowess scares her too much to let him in. Cassie has a past
that still haunts her, a life left behind, but not forgotten. So when
Leo tries to lay claim over Cassie, and she refuses him, the game is
on

No Time Like the Future
Recently released from prison, Paul works a dead-end job with little
hope for his future. But then, he meets a girl that has the potential
to change his world. Kelsey is a twenty-something Pre-K teacher that
goes through the motions of dealing with unruly kids and unworthy
guys. Then, she meets Paul and their two seemingly incompatible worlds
collide. The two are perfect for each other, even if their situations
are anything but. 25 to Wife is a standalone new adult romance novella
with no cliffhanger, no cheating, and a happy ever after. If you want
to read a book with bunches of sweetness and two pinches of spice, 25
to Wife is for you.

Wide Sargasso Sea
Page 10/28

Access Free Lay Down Daddy Games 25 Easy To Do Activities With The
Kids When You Just Dont Feel Like Getting Up
Stanley Yelnat's family has a history of bad luck going back
generations, so he is not too surprised when a miscarriage of justice
sends him to Camp Green Lake Juvenile Detention Centre. Nor is he very
surprised when he is told that his daily labour at the camp is to dig
a hole, five foot wide by five foot deep, and report anything that he
finds in that hole. The warden claims that it is character building,
but this is a lie and Stanley must dig up the truth. In this
wonderfully inventive, compelling novel that is both serious and
funny, Louis Sachar has created a masterpiece that will leave all
readers amazed and delighted by the author's narrative flair and
brilliantly handled plot.

12 Rules for Life
From the New York Times bestselling author of the “twisty-mystery”
(Vulture) novel In a Dark, Dark Wood, The Woman in Cabin 10, and The
Turn of the Key comes Ruth Ware’s The Lying Game. Isa Wilde knows
something terrible has happened when she receives a text from an old
friend. Why would Kate summon her and their two friends to the seaside
town where they briefly attended the Salten House boarding school
together seventeen years ago? The four friends had quickly bonded over
the Lying Game—a risky contest that involved tricking fellow boarders
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and faculty with their lies. Now reunited, Isa, Kate, Thea, and Fatima
discover that their past lies had far-reaching effects and criminal
implications that threaten them all. In order to protect their
reputations, and their friendship, they must uncover the truth about
what really happened all those years ago. Atmospheric and twisty, with
just the right amount of chill, The Lying Game will have readers at
the edge of their seats, not knowing who can be trusted in this
tangled web of lies.

The Road
Claire Templeton thought she had escaped the horror of life on Butcher
Harbor after graduation from high school. Now an upcoming fashion
designer in New York City, Claire has to put her bright future on hold
and return to Butcher Harbor when her mother attempts to take her own
life. Thrust back into the world she grew up in, her past catches up
with her quicker than she hoped. As expected, the ghosts of Templeton
House have been waiting for her return, refusing to let her escape
their grasp. Claire reluctantly returns to the Harbor, setting off a
series of events that throw the town into turmoil and could possibly
cost Claire her life.
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Australia Unveiled
Being a dad isn't easy - between work, spending time with the kids,
the gym that you clearly always go to, and keeping your wife happy, a
guy can barely find the time to have a little lie-down now and again.
Never fear. The following pages present what I like to think of as one
of the most revolutionary advancements in fathering technology: the
floor. You walk on it, you put furniture on it, you pay to keep the
pipes underneath it running but have you ever gone swimming in it?
Climbed it? Fished in it? Of course you haven't - and that's why
you're missing out on a world of mutual enjoyment for you and your
kids: one where they experience fun and games they've never seen and
daddy gets a precious few minutes of horizontal time. Use with
caution; these may improve your life greatly. You're welcome.

Permanent Deadline
A RECOMMENDED SUMMER READ BY THE NEW YORK TIMES, USA TODAY, TIME, AND
NEWSWEEK Longtime Jeopardy! host and television icon Alex Trebek
reflects on his life and career. Since debuting as the host of
Jeopardy! in 1984, Alex Trebek has been something like a family member
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to millions of television viewers, bringing entertainment and
education into their homes five nights a week. Last year, he made the
stunning announcement that he had been diagnosed with stage four
pancreatic cancer. What followed was an incredible outpouring of love
and kindness. Social media was flooded with messages of support, and
the Jeopardy! studio received boxes of cards and letters offering
guidance, encouragement, and prayers. For over three decades, Trebek
had resisted countless appeals to write a book about his life. Yet he
was moved so much by all the goodwill, he felt compelled to finally
share his story. “I want people to know a little more about the person
they have been cheering on for the past year,” he writes in The Answer
Is…: Reflections on My Life. The book combines illuminating personal
anecdotes with Trebek’s thoughts on a range of topics, including
marriage, parenthood, education, success, spirituality, and
philanthropy. Trebek also addresses the questions he gets asked most
often by Jeopardy! fans, such as what prompted him to shave his
signature mustache, his insights on legendary players like Ken
Jennings and James Holzhauer, and his opinion of Will Ferrell’s
Saturday Night Live impersonation. The book uses a novel structure
inspired by Jeopardy!, with each chapter title in the form of a
question, and features dozens of never-before-seen photos that
candidly capture Trebek over the years. This wise, charming, and
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inspiring book is further evidence why Trebek has long been considered
one of the most beloved and respected figures in entertainment.

Cat's Cradle
One week is all we were supposed to share. One week as strangers. All
the things you did differently irked me. I thought it meant we
couldn't get along, that there was no chance we'd work out. But when
it came time for me to leave, you know what I figured out? You were my
echo. My call back. And damn it if I didn't find home in the end.

Echoes in the Storm
Born into a Jewish ghetto in Hungary, as a child, Elie Wiesel was sent
to the Nazi concentration camps at Auschwitz and Buchenwald. This is
his account of that atrocity: the ever-increasing horrors he endured,
the loss of his family and his struggle to survive in a world that
stripped him of humanity, dignity and faith. Describing in simple
terms the tragic murder of a people from a survivor's perspective,
Night is among the most personal, intimate and poignant of all
accounts of the Holocaust. A compelling consideration of the darkest
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side of human nature and the enduring power of hope, it remains one of
the most important works of the twentieth century. New translation by
Marion Wiesel, with a new introduction by Elie Wiesel.

25 to Wife
"I am speaking of the physical home in which we live, but my thoughts
wander to the other meaning of the word, namely one's home in general.
What does home mean to us? Where is our home? Where is it that we can
lay down our head, close our eyes, relax, and feel secure? I only know
one single place where I can indulge in this experience. That is my
inner home, the home that dwells within me and for me; it is the home
I have been building, one brick at a time, since I set out on the path
of healing, since I started to address my relationship with myself.
The home that seemingly existed when I first started out was more
apparent than real. It was not a place of love, but of fear. Rather
than a warm refuge, it was a place of alienation. Far from radiating
acceptance and support, it was a judgmental, arbitrary place. The need
for self-expression found no support there, but met with an
obstructive, castrating response. It was not a place encouraging
independent, personal development; it merely emphasised the need to
get along with and please other people." Realizing the jottings he had
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made over a twelve-month period "for the drawer," might touch, speak
to, and encourage others, the writer resolved to make this very
personal material available to the public. The result is a courageous,
soul-baring book that tugs on the heartstrings. In it, the author
invites us to participate intimately in what befell him as a result of
his electing to follow his inner truth.

The Giver
A gorgeous clothbound edition of Jean Rhys's great masterpiece of
desire and madness in the Caribbean, published for the novel's
fiftieth anniversary. Born into the oppressive, colonialist society of
1930s Jamaica, white Creole heiress Antoinette Cosway meets a young
Englishman who is drawn to her innocent beauty and sensuality. After
their marriage, however, disturbing rumours begin to circulate which
poison her husband against her. Caught between his demands and her own
precarious sense of belonging, Antoinette is inexorably driven towards
madness, and her husband into the arms of another novel's heroine.
This classic study of betrayal, a seminal work of postcolonial
literature, is Jean Rhys's brief, beautiful masterpiece. This
anniversary edition includes a new appendix featuring letters,
photographs and manuscript pages from the novel's first publication in
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1966. 'She took one of the works of genius of the nineteenth century
and turned it inside-out to create one of the works of genius of the
twentieth century' Michele Roberts, The Times

DadVentures: Amazing Outdoor Adventures for Daring Dads and
Fearless Kids
The entire world knows Michael J. Fox as Marty McFly, the teenage
sidekick of Doc Brown in Back to the Future. His two previous
bestselling memoirs, Lucky Man and Always Looking Up, dealt with how
he came to terms with the illness, all the while exhibiting his iconic
optimism. In No Time Like the Future: An Optimist Considers Mortality,
Michael shares personal stories and observations about illness and
health, ageing, the strength of family and friends, and how our
perceptions about time affect the way we approach mortality.
Thoughtful and moving, but with Fox's trademark sense of humour, his
book provides a vehicle for reflection about our lives, our loves, and
our losses. Running through the narrative is the drama of the medical
madness Fox recently experienced, that included his daily negotiations
with the Parkinson's disease he's had since 1991, and a spinal cord
issue that necessitated immediate surgery. His challenge to learn how
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to walk again, only to suffer a devastating fall, nearly caused him to
ditch his trademark optimism and "get out of the lemonade business
altogether." Does he make it all of the way back? Read the book.

Man Vs. Toddler
Shocking and controversial when it was first published in 1939,
Steinbeck's Pulitzer prize-winning epic remains his undisputed
masterpiece. It tells of the Joad family who travel West in search of
the promised land, and find only broken dreams.

The Jungle Book
LONGLISTED FOR THE BOOKER PRIZE 2020 'The boldest debut of the year .
. . It is refreshing to discover a new author of such grand scale,
singular focus and blistering vision' Observer America. In the
twilight of the Gold Rush, two siblings cross a landscape with a gun
in their hands and the body of their father on their backs . . . Ba
dies in the night, Ma is already gone. Lucy and Sam, twelve and
eleven, are suddenly alone and on the run. With their father's body on
their backs, they roam an unforgiving landscape dotted with giant
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buffalo bones and tiger paw prints, searching for a place to give him
a proper burial. How Much of These Hills is Gold is a sweeping
adventure tale, an unforgettable sibling story and a remarkable novel
about a family bound and divided by its memories. 'The 19th-century
American West is the setting for C Pam Zhang's impressive debut.
Rickety wagons, gambling dens, dusty towns and dodgy outlaws stalk its
pages . . . How Much of These Hills is Gold breaks the mould [as a]
revisionist immigrant fable of the making of the West . . . a daring
and haunting epic' Sunday Times 'A truly gifted writer' Sebastian
Barry, two-time Costa Book of the Year winner 'Pure gold' Emma
Donoghue, Booker-shortlisted author of Room 'Dazzling' Daisy Johnson,
Booker-shortlisted author of Everything Under A GWYNETH PALTROW BOOK
CLUB PICK

The Book Thief
Over 21 million copies sold worldwide

The Boy who Came Back from Heaven
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The Grapes of Wrath
A moving, unforgettable memoir of two lost men: a father and his
child. He had his final heart attack in the Silver Band Club in Corby,
somewhere between the bar and the cigarette machine. A foundling; a
fantasist; a morose, threatening drinker who was quick with his hands,
he hadn't seen his son for years. John Burnside's extraordinary story
of this failed relationship is a beautifully written evocation of a
lost and damaged world of childhood and the constants of his father's
world: men defined by the drink they could take and the pain they
could stand, men shaped by their guilt and machismo. A Lie About My
Father is about forgiving but not forgetting, about examining the way
men are made and how they fall apart, about understanding that in
order to have a good son you must have a good father. Saltire Scottish
Book of the Year and the Scottish Arts Council Non-Fiction Book of the
Year.

House on Butcher Harbor
Korean edition of a New York Times bestseller and the Pulitzer Prizewinning book ANGELA'S ASHES: A Memoir by Frank McCourt. Despite
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extreme poverty and desperation of his childhood McCourt recounts his
early age in an affecting and uplifting voice in this luminous memoir.
Translated by Kim Lucia. In Korean. Distributed by Tsai Fong Books,
Inc.

Forever Lost
This book presents all the publicly available questions from the PISA
surveys. Some of these questions were used in the PISA 2000, 2003 and
2006 surveys and others were used in developing and trying out the
assessment.

The Kite Runner
A historic literary event: the publication of a newly discovered
novel, the earliest known work from Harper Lee, the beloved,
bestselling author of the Pulitzer Prize-winning classic, To Kill a
Mockingbird. Originally written in the mid-1950s, Go Set a Watchman
was the novel Harper Lee first submitted to her publishers before To
Kill a Mockingbird. Assumed to have been lost, the manuscript was
discovered in late 2014. Go Set a Watchman features many of the
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characters from To Kill a Mockingbird some twenty years later.
Returning home to Maycomb to visit her father, Jean Louise
Finch—Scout—struggles with issues both personal and political,
involving Atticus, society, and the small Alabama town that shaped
her. Exploring how the characters from To Kill a Mockingbird are
adjusting to the turbulent events transforming mid-1950s America, Go
Set a Watchman casts a fascinating new light on Harper Lee’s enduring
classic. Moving, funny and compelling, it stands as a magnificent
novel in its own right.

The Odyssey of Homer
"With updates for today's world and 9 new study session sections."

Adventures of Huckleberry Finn
Journalist Walls grew up with parents whose ideals and stubborn
nonconformity were their curse and their salvation. Rex and Rose Mary
and their four children lived like nomads, moving among Southwest
desert towns, camping in the mountains. Rex was a charismatic,
brilliant man who, when sober, captured his children's imagination,
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teaching them how to embrace life fearlessly. Rose Mary painted and
wrote and couldn't stand the responsibility of providing for her
family. When the money ran out, the Walls retreated to the dismal West
Virginia mining town Rex had tried to escape. As the dysfunction
escalated, the children had to fend for themselves, supporting one
another as they found the resources and will to leave home. Yet Walls
describes her parents with deep affection in this tale of
unconditional love in a family that, despite its profound flaws, gave
her the fiery determination to carve out a successful life. -- From
publisher description.

Rich Dad Poor Dad
The ultimate family activity guide for busy daring dads in need of a
little inspiration to spend quality time with their kids, by double
Olympic gold medallist rower, adventurer and father of three, Alex
Gregory.

Letting Go
With more than 3 million fans, TheDadLab has quickly become an online
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sensation by creating a solution for parents when they hear the
dreaded 'I'm bored' complaint, and now, for the first time, Sergei
Urban has transferred his most popular experiments to print in this
beautifully illustrated and mind-blowing book! Using everyday
ingredients that you can find in your kitchen cupboard, Sergei shows
experiments that are not only fun for children, but fun for adults
too! With 40 wonderful activities, including 15-never-before-posted,
TheDadLab includes additional information not found on his online
posts: each activity will feature a detailed explanation simplifying
the information that stems from the fields of Science, Technology,
engineering, and Mathematics (STEM) for a parent to help explain their
curious child and answer the questions 'how' and 'why.'

Things to Do with Dad
The Answer Is . . .
History of exploration of Australian coastal regions mainly by the
Dutch in the seventeenth century; mostly a cartographical study with
brief references to contacts with Aborigines.
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